
Ellington Primary school              21st  November 2019 

Dear Parents & Carers 

Children in Need  

Thank you for your kind donations for Children in Need.  It was great to take part in 

‘The Big Morning Move’ and to see the whole school getting active, whilst raising money 

for such a worthy cause.  As always, your donations were extremely generous and we 

raised £247 for Children in Need.  

Termly Reports/Parents Evening  

The children will be bringing home their termly report on Friday 29th November in 

advance of Parents Evening for children in Reception to Year 6 on Wednesday 4th 

December from 3.10pm -7.50pm. A list of consultation times will be available in the 

foyer from Monday 25th November or you can ring the school office to arrange an 

appointment with your child’s class teacher. Mrs Morris, our SENDCO, will also be 

available for any parents who would like an additional appointment with her. 

Book Fair Monday 25th November to Friday 29th November  

The Book Fair will be in school from Monday 25th November until Friday 29th 

November and will be open daily in the foyer from 8.50am to 9.30am and then from 

3pm to 3.30pm. There will be a range of books for all ages in school. 

School Photographs  

All Photograph orders must be handed into school no later than Monday 25th November  

for them to be sent away for processing.  After this date any further orders will have to 

be sent direct to Michelle Fowler Photography. 

Milk 

Please return all milk replies by this Friday 29th November if your child requires milk 

for the Spring Term. 

After School Clubs 

There will be no clubs during the last three weeks of term (no clubs from 2nd 

December) due to all the Christmas activities and performances that will be going on 

throughout school. This does not affect Mrs Patrick’s breakfast and after school club. 

 

Yours sincerely  

Mr Vardy 
Headteacher 
 

 


